COLORADO CITY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Colorado City Metropolitan
District (the “District”) will hold a public hearing on October 12, 2021 at 6:15 pm, or as soon
thereafter as the Board of Directors of the District may hear such matter, at 4497 Bent Brothers
Blvd., Colorado City, Colorado regarding a proposed amendment to the Rules and Regulations
of the District. The proposed amendment would prohibit overnight camping on District-owned
property, including rights-of-way, greenbelts and streets, without prior permit or approval from
the District or registration in District-owned campgrounds. The amendment would also prohibit
vehicles from being abandoned on District-owned property for more than seventy-two hours or
parked in prohibited areas, with such vehicles subject to removal at the owner’s expense.

Board will consider public comment and input on the proposed amendment to the Rules and
Regulations. Details and a full copy of proposed amendment may be obtained from the District
at 719-676-3396.
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